
Year One Home Learning 
    Week 2 (16.9.22) 
 
 

 
 

This week we have been learning…… 
 
* to count, read and write numbers to 10 in numerals and words 
* to orally retell the story of The Three Little Pigs with actions and or 
puppets 
* to make houses for The Three Little Pigs 
* to recognise emotions such as sad, sick, tired, bored and associate them 
with the colour blue (Zones of Regulation – You will gain more information 
on this at your Parent Information meeting) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

To support your child at home, you can…   
* Listen to your child read every single day. Remember they should be 
rereading their book many times to build confidence and fluency. 
* Practice forming the numerals from 0 to 10 correctly. 
 
 

 
Website 
We are currently making changes to our website so we apologise for any 
delay in recieveing weekly learning letters and information about individual 
classes e.g. key dates, PE days etc. This will be on our website shortly and 
you will gain lots more information at your Parent Information meetings on 
Friday 23rd September.  



 
 

 
 

This week in continuous provision Treefrogs made a cave for the wolf from 
plasticine, a frog from the pond visited Butterflies, and Ladybirds were 

learning facts about ladybirds. 
 

   
 

Last week the children made buckets filled with messages and pictures of 
kind wishes. 

 
 
 

Have a fabulous and restful long weekend! 
The Year One Team 



  

 


